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TOWN OF GRAFTON



Tuesday, March 18, 2025

To: 

Property Address: 
Mailing Address: 

[bookmark: _Hlk157673129]FINAL NOTICE

You should have received a letter in February and July of 2024 regarding having your septic pumped. The Town of Grafton has a Septic Pumping Ordinance that requires parcels within the septic pumping area to have their septic’s pumped before October 1st every 4 years. 

You are receiving this notice because your septic should have been pumped by October 1, 2024. Since our office has not received proof of pumping, you are now not in compliance with the ordinance. 

Within the ordinance, it states “… the Town may order the tank pumped and all costs will be the responsibility of the owner”. Therefore, we ask that you have your septic pumped by May 15, 2025. If failure to comply, the Town of Grafton will pump the septic at your expense and charge a $25 fee per day thereafter. 

If you have any questions, please contact me as soon as possible. 

Thank you,

Morgan Wilbur
Town Administrator 
townadmin@graftonvt.org
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